
PUBLICNOTICE

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community

Development Department (HCDD), is inviting contractors to

submit proposals to participate in its Single Family Reconstruction

ProgramDisasterRecovery Services, funded under theCommunity

Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR).

As of July 1, 2011 the Texas General Land Office (GLO) oversees

the administration and funding through a contract entered into

by and between the City and the Texas Department of Housing

and Community Affairs (TDHCA). Single Family houses being

reconstructed under this initiative are those homes damaged during

the United States President- declaredMajor Disaster Hurricane Ike

(FEMA-DR-1791).

The contract with the State of Texas provides that at least

forty eight (48) homes are to be demolished and reconstructed.

The housing reconstruction scope of work under this specific

Request for Proposals (RFP) will cover forty-one (41)

individual contracts providing both the demolition of the

existing structure and construction of a new single family

house on the existing property site. Contractors will be

required to bid on homes placed in groups of between 5 and 9 homes.

A copy of the RFP is available for download from HCDD’s
Web site at www.houstonhousing.org. A pre-proposal conference

will be held at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, October 25, 2011 at 601 Sawyer,

Houston, TX in the first floor conference room to discuss the

solicitation. Submissions will be received until 2:00 p.m. Thursday,

November 3, 2011, at the City Secretary’s Office, City Hall Annex,
Public Level, 900 Bagby Street, Houston, TX 77002. For more

information on this RFP, please call Derrick McClendon at

(713) 868-8369 or email atDerrick.McClendon@HoustonTX.gov.


